
Supporting Pastor Sieber's winter shelter for the homeless in Zurich city

It's time to give back!
[11th  Wreath-Making - 17 November to 05 December 2021]

Follow us on:

Just imagine, having no shelter to go to and being forced to stay the night on

the street during this cold winter. How would you feel in this situation?

Everyday realities demonstrated that each of us could be homeless. It is a

question of destiny illustrated in combination of different events and

suddenly it just happened before we realized it… Therefore, it is important

that we treat others as we would like to be treated if we were in their

positions. Today, we are blessed to be on the sunny side of life, which gives

us the opportunity to acknowledge it, but also to be thankful and to support

those on the shadows. For each CHF 500 donated, we can support one

homeless person with winter gloves, hat, scarf, shoes and a sleeping bag. "All

you have shall some day be given, therefore give now, that the season of giving

may be yours and not your inheritor. It is well to give when asked, but it is better

to give unasked, through understanding. And to the open-handed the search for

one who shall receive is joy greater than giving" (Khalil Gibran)

https://www.facebook.com/Rotary-Club-Zurich-International-401828603764078/
https://twitter.com/RotaryZInt
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/8326352/
https://www.instagram.com/rczurichinternational/
https://rotary-zurichbelvoir.ch/en/

